
 
 

CSLF-P-2010-02 
30 August 2009 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
POLICY GROUP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Application of United Arab Emirates 
for CSLF Membership 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Barbara N. McKee 
Tel:   +1 301 903 3820  
Fax: +1 301 903 1591  
CSLFSecretariat@hq.doe.gov



 

 
 

CSLF-P-2010-02 
30 August 2010 

 
 
 
 
 

APPLICATION OF UNITED ARAB EMIRATES FOR CSLF MEMBERSHIP 
 

Note by the Secretariat 
 
 
Background 
 
On 12 August 2010, the United Arab Emirates Assistant Minister of Foreign Affairs and 
Special Envoy for Energy & Climate Change, Dr. Sultan Ahmed Al Jaber, sent a letter to the 
CSLF Secretariat that requested CSLF Membership for the United Arab Emirates.  The CSLF 
Terms of Reference and Procedures states that in their letter of application, prospective CSLF 
Members should: 

1) demonstrate they are a significant producer or user of fossil fuels that have the 
potential for carbon capture; 

2) describe their existing national vision and/or plan regarding carbon capture and 
storage (CCS) technologies; 

3) describe an existing national commitment to invest resources on research, 
development and demonstration activities in CCS technologies; 

4) describe their commitment to engage the private sector in the development and 
deployment of CCS technologies; and 

5) describe specific projects or activities proposed for being undertaken within the 
frame of the CSLF. 

The Secretariat has reviewed the letter from Assistant Minister Al Jaber and has determined 
that the United Arab Emirates has met all of these requirements.  An email was sent to Policy 
Group delegates on 30 August 2010 that informed them of the United Arab Emirates’ 
application for CSLF Membership. 
 
 
Action Requested 
 
The Policy Group is requested to approve the application for CSLF Membership from the 
United Arab Emirates. 
 



 



 


